
 

27 JAN 2023 
FM:  CHDIRAUX 
TO:  ALAUX 
ALAUX 005/23 
  
Subj:  BOATING SAFETY APPLICATION FOR SMART PHONES 

 
 
1.  The Coast Guard Boating Safety application has allowed smart phone users on the Apple and 
Android mobile operating system platforms to input a profile, email a float plan, review safety 
equipment requirements, and obtain emergency assistance, as well as other 
features.  Unfortunately, the application is no longer available in the application stores since 
updates have not been possible.   
 
2.  The Coast Guard is exploring the future of the application and hopes to put out additional 
information in the next 90 days.  In the meantime, Auxiliarists should advise anyone who is 
interested in the application that it is not available, and users who have the application on their 
smart phones should be advised to delete it until further notice.   
 
3.  Questions should be directed to the Boating Safety Division (CG-BSX-2) at (202) 372-1062 or 
at rbsinfo@uscg.mil. 
   
4.  Internet release is authorized. 

 

***For many reasons including the value of keeping communication lines clear and open as well 
as facilitating access to training and educational tools, all Auxiliarists are urged to have their own 
email address and to keep it updated in AUXDATA II.***

 

*All ALAUX's are posted on the Chief Director of Auxiliary web site located at:  CHDIRAUX 
ALAUX  

 

If you have a question regarding this ALAUX, please seek resolution within your Chain of 
Leadership and Management (COLM) including up to your servicing District Director of 
Auxiliary (DIRAUX). If your question still cannot be resolved after that, then please email 
CGAUX@uscg.mil. 
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